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Location of 
School
▪ Elementary No. 23 is 

located in the 

Wildflower Ranch 

development.

▪ This community 

development is located 

across S.H. 114.



Design of School

▪ Elementary No. 23 will again 
feature the district’s current 
prototype design to save 
taxpayer dollars.

▪ The design features 
collaborative spaces and an 
intentional layout for easy 
navigation.

▪ The photo is of Lance 
Thompson Elementary, though 
materials differ by campus.



Proposed Name: Alan and Andra
Perrin Elementary school



The Perrin family holds deep roots in Northwest ISD and 
is both respected and beloved by our community. They 
were heavily involved in the Justin area and loved giving 
back to the community they loved dearly.

▪ As a teacher and coach at Northwest High School, Alan 
Perrin helped mold hundreds of students both in the 
classroom and on the field, making lifelong connections.

▪ As a longtime principal of Justin Elementary and 
resident of Justin, Andra Perrin served as a positive 
influence on hundreds of students. 

Proposed Name: Alan and Andra
Perrin Elementary School



Our parents provided more than 50 years of combined service to 

the students and families of Northwest ISD.  

Mom taught elementary school in Justin, eventually becoming 

principal of Roanoke Elementary, then Justin Elementary, before 

becoming director of educational technology at central office. Dad 

coached boys athletics and taught history at Northwest High 

School.

Our parents raised us in Northwest ISD schools from elementary 

through graduation and lived in the community for 40 years. We 

still run into people they taught, coached or worked with who 

were influenced or share stories about them. There aren’t many 

professions where you can have that type of lasting impact!

A Message from the Family



Recommendations
“Andra served as a role model for both students and colleagues for 
34 years of her life. … Her life was dedicated to helping others.”

▪ Shannon Davis

“The Perrins were role models and educators who loved this 
community – they truly left a legacy.”

▪Paige Cantrell

“She was a wonderful person and principal – she made a 
difference at Justin Elementary School and the children loved her.”

▪Kristina Walker



▪ Because of our rapid growth, the NISD 
facilities team is in the planning stages of 
multiple elementary schools in the next 
three to four years.

▪ The committee will meet again in 
January to discuss potential names for 
two more elementary schools as 
locations are finalized.

Coming Soon: More Schools



Thank you!
Questions?


